
 

 

 

Welcome to the Gretna Green family! 
 

Here at Gretna Green School, we have an amazing cafeteria run by a Board of Directors consisting of 
parent volunteers.  Our cafeteria is a registered non-profit with any earnings returned to the school to 

assist in running Gretna Green School programs. 

We have been in operation since 2016 and follow all provincial health and safety regulations.  To 
operate our amazing cafeteria for our kids, we rely solely on the support of food purchases by our 

Gretna Green family as well as corporate and private donations. 

What’s on the Menu? 
Each month, our chef creates a monthly menu which has a varied Daily Meal each day of the week. We 

also have a variety of regular Grab n`Go items which are available daily. 

How Do I order? 
Students can submit Paper Order Forms with exact change daily before 9AM. We know how busy our 
GG parents can be! With convenience in mind, we launched our GG Foods Services Online Ordering 

System.  All GG families will register for the 2020-2021 school year. 
**Online Orders must be placed by 10PM the day before** 

 
 Go to gator.hotlunches.net  
 Click on "Click Here to Register" 
 Enter Access Code GGHL  
 Complete the rest of the registration form.  (Including your email address will 

ensure you receive reminder emails about hot lunch order deadlines, and your 
child's hot lunch order for the upcoming week) 

 Click the "Register Now" button at the bottom 
 Follow the instructions to add each child in your family who attends Gretna Green 

School Once your child(ren) are registered, click on "Orders" 
 Order hot lunch for your child(ren). 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 

GG Edible Playground 
Healthy Foods for our GG kids is a top priority of GG Food Services. 

In 2018 we launched our first GG Edible Playground, a community garden that exists because of 
community donations and volunteers.  Our first harvest was able to provide fresh and healthy seed to 

table experiences for our GG kids.  

We provided the GG Culinary classes with the opportunity to harvest vegetables.  They in turn used 
their new skills to pickle and can the harvest with the procceds of their hard work going towards 

important school activities. In early 2020, we were awarded a Federal grant which afforded us the 
opportunity to purchase a new large greenhouse for our Edible Playground.  We are hopeful 2021 will 

provide us with the opportunity to move forward with our plans for the Edible Playground. 

 
Volunteers! 

In the past, we have relied heavily on our volunteers to ensure a successful operation for our children 
and school community.  Moving into the 2020-2021 school year, volunteers will be on pause for the 
foreseeable future in accordance with newly implemented guidelines concerning school visitors and 
volunteers.  We encourage all our GG Parents and families to get involved and volunteer in our GG 

Community when guidelines permit. For more information please contact Krista Bransfield: 
krista.bransfield@nbed.nb.ca 

 

Get Back to School READY! 
Mabel`s Labels are waterproof, durable labels for the stuff kids lose! 

Please visit: campaigns.mabelslabels.com and search for GG Food Services Inc to place your order.   
20% of each order comes back to our GG Community! 

 

 

 

Email: gretnagreenfoodservices@gmail.com 
 

 


